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October’s Guiding Principle is…”Courage” 

From the Principal’s Desk…   

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

Many thanks go out to our East Greenbush Fire Fighters for coming to school on Friday and sharing important fire 

safety information with our children.  We really appreciate their efforts to keep our children and their families safe. 

 

Our gratitude is also extended to the East Greenbush Elks who presented each of our third graders with their own dic-

tionary on Friday afternoon.  The Elks have made this an annual tradition in their effort to support literacy.   

 

The coming week of October 17th will be an exciting one at Genet.  Our new Superintendent of Schools, Mr. Jeffrey 

Simons will be a special guest at this month’s PTO Meeting on Monday, October 17, at 6:30 PM.  Please join us!   

 

The Fall semester of “Explore and Grow” begins on Tuesday, October 18th from 3:15-4:15 PM.  Many thanks are 

extended to Mrs. Maura Przybylek for coordinating  this wonderful enrichment program for our children! 

 

Genet’s Annual Fall Fun Run will take place on Wednesday, October 19th.  If you are free and would like to stop by 

to cheer on our runners, you are most welcome!  The schedule for classes is as follows: 

  1st Grade—9:10 AM 

  Kindergarten—9:30 AM 

  2nd Grade—9:50 AM 

  4th Grade—10:10 AM   

  3rd Grade—10:35 AM 

  5th Grade—11:10 AM 

 

Just a reminder that Friday, October 21st is a half-day of school for students.  Teachers will be in professional develop-

ment activities during the afternoon.  Dismissal will begin at 11:05 AM. 

   

Best regards,  

 

Ana Yeomans 

 

FOR YOUR CALENDAR… 
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October 17:  PTO, 6:30 PM 

October 18:  “Explore and Grow”, 3:15 PM 

October 19:  Fall Fun Run, schedule above 

October 21:  Half Day of School, Dismissal

           begins at 11:05 AM. 

 

Halloween information will be 

sent home on October 17th.  

Please carefully review before 

the big day! 

 

The Fall Scholastic Book Fair 

takes place in the Library dur-

ing the week of October 24th. 


